
                                                                                         PUBLIC HEALTH EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS 
On November 6, 2018 Chambers County 
partnered with Rice University’s Hurricane 
Harvey Registry Project.  The project is a Gulf 
Coast Region initiative to survey those 
individuals and families that were and were 
not impacted by Hurricane Harvey.  The 
project collects health, location, and exposure 
information to help identify health trends and 
risks associated with Hurricane Harvey.  The 

information in the registry will help understand the health impacts of Hurricane Harvey in 
Chambers County.  The registry will also support planning for future natural disasters and policy 
making by county officials.    To access the registry and get answers to frequently asked questions 
please click the link here or in the paragraph above.  
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